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22nd  July 2024 
Dear Redistribution Committee, 

Further to my original objections #554 

“As a community member residing in Forestville, I am concerned that the suggestions 
proposing abolishing either Warringah or North Sydney are politically motivated rather than 
focussed on accommodating expected growth, keeping together or improving representation 
of existing communities of interest and use of readily identifiable features”. 

I have personally been connected to Warringah for almost 3 decades, firstly as the Postal 
Delivery Manager DM1, Dee Why for Australia Post 1997-2001, then as an alt Delivery 
Supervisor for the newly opened Delivery Facility at Frenchs Forest DC 2001 – 2005. 

I rented a house for several years in Forestville, before purchasing my own home (at my 
current location) back in 1998. 

My eldest daughter married and rented in Dee Why for many years thereafter. All 3 of my 
now-adult children, attended local primary and secondary schools here in Warringah 

My connections to Warringah are long and deeply felt. I am, part of Warringah, and 
Warringah is part of me, (and my family). 
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